
Welcome to 1st grade! My name is Ms. Bradley. I am so 
excited to be your teacher this year! We are going to have a 
fun year and learn lots of new things. I hope you have been 
making lots of memories this summer. I can not wait to hear 
all about them! We will get to know each other a lot during 
this year, but to start, here are a few facts about me! 

•This will be my third year teaching 1st grade! 
•I grew up in Ludington and am so lucky to now teach in the 
town I love! 
•I graduated from Grand Valley State University
•I love M&M’s 
•My favorite book is “Lilly’s Purple Plastic Purse”
•I love to read and go camping! 
•My favorite animal is a raccoon. 

You will learn so many new things in 1st grade! I’m looking 
forward to getting to know you and watching you learn. 
This year is going to be awesome! I can’t wait to meet you!

If you would like to contact me prior to
school starting, please feel free to 

email me at: lbradley@lasd.net


